
 

April 28, 2022 

The Honorable Rosa L. DeLauro 

Chair 

House Committee on Appropriations 

H-307 The Capitol 

Washington, D.C. 20515 

The Honorable Kay Granger 

Ranking Member 

House Committee on Appropriations 

H-307 The Capitol 

Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:   

 

I am requesting funding for the Manhattan Beach Safe Cycling Project in Manhattan Beach in fiscal year 

2023.   

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Manhattan Beach, CA located at 1400 

Highland Avenue, Manhattan Beach, CA 90266. 

 

The funds will support the development and integration of improved bicycle lanes in the South Bay. The 

bike link stretches from the intersection of Sepulveda and Rosecrans to the connection at Marvin Braude 

Bike Trail via Highland and 45th Street. The project aims to close the gaps and deficiencies on existing 

bike lanes to reduce crash risk, increase safety and comfort, facilitate access to beach recreation, and 

encourage more people to use bicycles as transportation. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Ted W. Lieu 

Member of Congress 


